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Presentation of donation from American National Bank of Texas to the Mesquite Veterans Memorial campaign.

American National Bank of Texas representatives Kyle Berry, Vice President of Commercial Lender, and Ken
Lane, Senior Business Development Officer, will present a donation to the Mesquite Veterans Memorial
campaign.

The campaign is a community-driven effort to raise awareness and funds to build a new veterans memorial in
Mesquite.
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